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310 Second 8Btreet, 8.E.
Washington 3, D. C.

ol May 195k

Mr. Boris C.W. Hagelin
Zug, Switzerland

Dear Boris: EO 3.3(h)(2)
PL 86-36/50 USC 3605

Receipt of your letter of 12 Mey is acknowledged.

I had hopes of helng able to tell you in this letter gome-
thing more about the possibility of you acquiring some M-209's,
but the information I wes expecting has not yet come through. I
hope you will be patient for a few more days.

Everything is well with us and we send you affectionate greetings.

Sincerely yours,
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